
 

 

 

100 Books 

 

 

 

On Friday, your child would have come home with a ‘100 book’. If you are 

not already aware, as a school we have a ‘100 Book’ scheme where children 

aim to read 100 age-appropriate titles before the end of each key stage.  

 

When your child comes home with their 100 Book on a Friday, this is yours to 

keep and share before it needs to be returned the following Friday so it can 

be swapped. Please keep your 100 Book at home until you are finished with 

it; it only needs to come in every Friday and does not need to be in school 

each day. 

 

Due to the number of books we had go missing and damaged last year, we 

will not be able to send your child home with a new 100 book until the 

previous one is returned. If you still have a book outstanding at the end of a 

half-term, you will be asked to buy a replacement or asked to give a fee to 

the value of that book.  

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

The EYFS Team 
 


